

THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

January 21, 2015

David Moty, Chair Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group P.O. Box 16391 San Diego, CA 92176

Subject:

Sewer & AC Water Group 834

Dear Mr. Moty:

The intent of this letter is to inform the Kensington-Talmadge Planning Group of the upcoming Sewer & AC Water project. This project is currently in the contract design process.

Construction of this project is scheduled to begin by April of 2016 with twelve month duration. Once the contract has been awarded to a construction firm, the Field Engineering Division will take the lead on outreaching to the community and the residents through public information notices.

Please see the enclosed maps and Project Fact Sheet on the Sewer & AC Water Group 834 project. If you are interested in receiving a presentation at this time and/or you have questions or concerns regarding the project, please contact me at (619) 533-5224. Sincerely,

Project Engineer

JJ:jj

Attachment: 1. Location Map

2. Project Fact Sheet

cc:

Richard Leja, Deputy Director, Right-of-Way Design Division

Ricardo Flores, Chief of Staff, District 9